

ROCK CREEK MINE RESORT BEARTOOTH LODGE

406-446-3393

June 21, 1990

Adjusters International Professional Loss Consultants CSB Building - Suite 204 3560 Highway 74 P.O. Box 2869 Evergreen, Co. 80439-2869

Attention: Patrick W. Bickford, SPPA

Dear Pat,

First it was a pleasure meeting you and I would like to thank you for a great job you did in helping me to settle the insurance claim at Beartooth Lodge.

I know without you, I could not have gotten a settlement with U.S.F.&G. to recover almost all the losses.

I think also your cost were reasonable for the job you preformed.

We are planning now to open the Beartooth Lodge September 15, 1990. I would like to invite you to our grand opening. As soon as I have more information, I will send you an invitation.

Hopefully before the summer is over I will see you in Vail.

Yours Sincerely,

Pepi Gramshammer

PG/dno